

Rosewell Primary School

Friday Feedback 23rd March 2018

Nursery News

- 1. We have continued to develop our self-help and big helper rota. Encouraging the children to take responsibility for their nursery environment and also learning practical skills.
- 2. We have been using coloured eggs to explore pattern and have incorporated this into our art and craft and table top experiences.
- 3. After the success of our drumming session we have been exploring rhythm in songs, stories and language and we have been making a sound wall in the garden.

Could all parents add thoughts to our feedback tree with regards to physical play and opportunities — thank you

P1/2 – Request for Books

P1/2 are looking for some books to add to their library. If you happen to have a copy at home that you no longer need and would like to donate them, could you please send them into school. Many thanks.

On the Way Home Farmer Duck Goodnight Moon Shhh!

Dear Zoo Where's Spot You Choose We are Going on a Bear Hunt Jasper's Beanstalk The Train Ride Come on Daisy Can't You Sleep Little Bear

Avocado Baby Knuffle Bunny Peace at Last Beegu Lost and Found Cops and Robbers Hug

The Elephant and the Bad Baby Brown Bear, Brown Bear What do You See?

First Minister's Reading Challenge

10 texts — Emily P5 Aisha P7 25 texts — Rose P5 and Finley P4

Congratulations to P2/3 who have filled their class passport - good job!

Thank you

Thank you for all the Easter eggs that have been arriving in the office. We now have enough for the House Captain Treasure Hunt on Wednesday. The weather forecast for Wednesday is for sleet/snow so please make sure that your child has warm waterproof clothes as we will be outside between break and lunch.

Congratulations

Congratulations to P5/6 who were daily winners in the Sumdog Midlothian Maths Contest . A big well done to Daniel in P2 who was awarded a Top Ten place and is one of the youngest winners.

Lifelong Learning Team and Raising Children with Confidence

On Tuesday morning at the arts and crafts session the LLT will be handing out information about the Raising Children with Confidence course that they hope to run in May. At the moment they are gathering names of anyone who is interested. The course runs over seven weeks and explores emotional health and wellbeing and looks at ways to promote resilience.

Bike Checks P6

First day back after the break — please bring in bikes for checking

Dates overleaf:

Parental Engagement Week

Monday 26 March	Come and read in class — contact office to arrange
Tuesday 27 March	Come and read in class — contact office to arrange
	9-11.30 am Art and Craft with RDT and Lifelong Learning team
	Come and join your child's class for a spring themed arts and craft activity
	P1/2 and P2/3 at 9.15 am
	P3/4 and P4/5 at 9.45 am
	P5/6 and P7 at 11am
Wednesday 28 March	10.30am to 12 noon
World Book Day – bring your	House Captain's Spring Treasure Hunt (Outdoors)
favourite read to school	Parent volunteers welcome — warm , waterproof clothes advisable!
	2pm World Book day Assembly including Mastermind Parents welcome
Thursday 29 March	
	9.30 — 10am Drumming Performance P1/2, P3/4, P4/5 and P5/6 Parents welcome
	2pm Church Service — all welcome
Friday 30 March	School Closed for Spring Break

Dates for first week back

Monday 16 April	School closed
Tuesday 17 April	P6 Bike Checks
Wednesday 18 April	
Thursday 19 April	
	P4-7 rugby
Friday 20 April	P4-7 rugby P4 swimming